Society for Archaeological Sciences 2025 Member Communications annual report

Braden Cordivari (<u>bwc2354@nyu.edu</u>) May 17, 2025

The VP for Member Communications position was newly created in the spring of 2025 to replace the SAS Bulletin Editor as the bulletin has been discontinued. The responsibilities of the new role include dissemination of information about the society through the News section of the website (https://socarchsci.org/news.html), which will be updated regularly, and through a new official email address (sasmembercomms@gmail.com). Please contact me with any questions about this transition.

In addition to sharing news on the Society's website, goals for the upcoming year include encouraging active participation in SASnet, the Society's listserv (https://socarchsci.org/communications/sasnet.html), and developing a list of membership expertise, something that has been requested previously.